
 14th November 2023 

   Sent via email 

 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

Dudley Local Plan – Regulation 19 Public Consultation 

Thank you for consulting Nuneaton and Bedworth Borough Council (NBBC) on the 

draft Dudley Local Plan.  

Whilst NBBC lies outside of the Greater Birmingham and Black Country Housing 

Market Area (HMA), a number of our neighbouring authorities do fall within the Greater 

Birmingham and Black Country HMA as well as the Coventry and Warwickshire HMA, 

therefore whilst we do not have any formal comments to submit in response to the 

consultation we would appreciate if you could add our generic email address 

planning.policy@nuneatonandbedworth.gov.uk to your consultation database and if 

we could be kept up to date on progress with your plan.  

 

Yours Faithfully,  

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:planning.policy@nuneatonandbedworth.gov.uk

